
Part of a group of high performing schools

OPEN 
MORNING 

Saturday 3rd October 
10.30-12.30pm 

Ashton on Mersey School, 
Cecil Avenue, Sale M33 5BP

Transport is available

Oversubscribed in 2015
Please see overleaf for further details

‘There is an unrelenting and highly 
successful drive for improvement to take 

the school ‘beyond outstanding’.’ 
Ofsted 2013, Ashton on Mersey School



www.deantrustardwick.co.uk

Ashton on Mersey pupils

Broadoak pupilsForest Gate pupils

Lord Derby pupils

“The effectiveness of the federation leadership and management in 
embedding ambition and driving improvement is outstanding.” 

Ofsted, Leadership of more than one school.

Dear Parents/Carers and Pupils,
 
The Dean Trust are delighted to invite you to meet with us 
to discuss your child’s prospective admission to Dean Trust 
Ardwick for September 2016.

You will be warmly welcomed by Dean Trust Ardwick staff 
and pupils to our ‘outstanding’ Ashton on Mersey School. 
You will have the opportunity to see exciting learning 
activities taking place.

We look forward to sharing our vision and ethos with you. 
Light refreshments will be provided.

If you are unable to attend and would like to arrange a 
personal appointment with the Headteacher please contact 
Miss Angela Dooley on the number below.

For further information, please refer to our website: www.
deantrustardwick.co.uk

Please confirm your attendance by contacting Miss Angela Dooley, 
PA to the Headteacher, Ms S Finlay, on 0161 972 2988.


